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CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This email is from an external source - be careful of
attachments and links. Please follow the Cybersecurity Policy and report suspicious emails
to Servicedesk
I act for Karen and Steven Besley  on whose behalf I attach a submission in support of this
matter. It would be helpful if you could acknowledge receipt.

Many thanks for your assistance.

Regards,

Jillaine Bennett
Legal Secretary

07 838 3109 | www.osheaslaw.co.nz
70 Rostrevor Street, Hamilton 3204
PO Box 460, Hamilton 3240 | DX GX 10052

This message is confidential and may be legally privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient you must not read or do anything else
with this message. If you have received this message in error please tell us immediately by return email and then destroy this email. 
Emails may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment.   We do not accept liability for any such
occurrence or the consequences thereof.  Thank you.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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O’Sheas

Barristers & Solicitors
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